
From: noreply@smartcomment.com 
Subject: Proposed Draft Regulations Addressing Hydraulic Fracturing  and 
Additional Clarifying Amendments comment 
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To: dcs@DamascusCitizens.org 
 

Thank you for your comments on the Proposed Draft Regulations 
Addressing Hydraulic Fracturing and Additional Clarifying Amendments. 
Your comments have been received.  
 
Name: B. Arrindell 
Address: P.O.Box 147 
City: Milanville 
State: Pennsylvania 
ZIP: 18443 
Email: dcs@DamascusCitizens.org  
Proposed Draft Regulations Addressing Hydraulic Fracturing and Additional 
Clarifying Amendments 

Dangers of Vertical oil gas Wells - the 2010 Reports - part 2 of 3 

Continuing the comment begun in Part 1, This part has 4 of the 8 Reports 
submitted by Damascus Citizens for Sustainability and Delaware 
RiverKeeper Network attached. They are important information and give 
reasons to stress that NO gas or oil drilling should be allowed in the 
Delaware Basin. The proposed prohibition of high volume hydraulic 
fracturing is good and should be adopted, but additionally all - even low 
volume and/or vertical wells should also be prohibited.  

Adams Bishop - report and PA record of gas industry violations, plus 6 
spread-sheets of violations found here: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/omn9f4qthlaow5f/AAAWyeuIWKgn6qRgmz9D

v5lMa?dl=0 Demicco Miller 

 
 
Attachment(s): 
Miller combined.pdf 
Bishop combined.pdf 
Demicco combined.pdf 



Adams combined.pdf 


